
Harvest Potluck Supper
a benefit for the

Clary Lake Association

Saturday November 12 at Sheepscot General
from 4:00 to 7:00 PM

$7.00 adults, $3.00 children

Mark your calendars! The Clary Lake Association invites you 
to join us, the community coming together, lakeshore owners,
neighbors, friends, and family alike, for a Harvest Potluck 
Supper to enjoy each other’s company, good home cookin’ 
and to celebrate our Lake.

We are still looking for volunteers willing to contribute food: 
crockpot items, casseroles, salads, desserts, & beverages. 
People interested in contributing to this event, please contact 
Margaret Fergusson @ 207-458-3143, Mary Gingrow-Shaw 
@ 207-622-3308, or Erin Grimshaw @ 207-346-4640.

Hope to see you there! Check for updates on the Clary Lake Association 
website as the event draws near:  http://www.clarylake.org/


